Appendix One Facsimile of Tablet to Amír Khán & Research Department Memoranda

THE UNIVERSAL HOUSE OF JUSTICE DEPARTMENT OF THE SECRETARIAT

Bahá'í World Centre • P.O. Box 155 • 31001 Haifa, Israel Tel: 972 (4) 835 8358 • Fax: 972 (4) 835 8280 • Email: secretariat@bwc.org

8 June 2007

Transmitted by email: buckc@msu.edu

Dr. Christopher Buck

U.S.A.

Dear Bahá'í Friend,

Your email letters of 25 April and 22 May 2007, inquiring about the recipient of a Tablet of 'Abdu'l-Bahá, have been received at the Bahá'í World Centre and forwarded to the Research Department for study.

The Research Department confirms that 'Abdu'l-Bahá's original Tablet, part of which was published in *Amr va Khalq*, volume 2 (Hofheim: Bahá'í-Verlag, 1985), pages 45 and 46, was addressed to Amír Khán of Tihrán. A copy of that Tablet was sent to you as an attachment to a memorandum dated 16 May 1996 written by the Research Department at the instruction of the Universal House of Justice. An additional copy of that material is enclosed for your study.

As the name of the recipient of the Tablet is not cited in the abovementioned memorandum, you may wish to change the wording of the source of your published footnote to read, "An attachment of the Research Department memorandum dated 16 May 1996".

With loving Bahá'í greetings, Department of the Secretariat Enclosure with attachment

MEMORANDUM